Workshop with John D. Mueller

Budapest, 10 September 2018

John D. Mueller, Adjunct Senior Research Fellow of Corvinus University's Social
Futuring Center, spent a few days in Budapest to discuss a prototype of the Social
Futuring Index, based on the principles of neo-scholastic economics. A workshop was
dedicated to develop this specific aspect of the index on the 10th of September.




During these days we had several meetings with Mr. Mueller, before he left to the Xl
World Congress of Families (14-16 September 2018, Chisinau, Republic of Moldova) to
present the above mentioned Social Futuring Index prototype, as a work-in-progress
model.




